
AU women�s tennis match with Wells College cancelled 
9/30/04

ALFRED The Alfred University women's tennis match at Wells College, scheduled for today, Sept. 30, at 3 p.m., has
been cancelled.The match was cancelled at the request the Wells College team. AU, which has a perfect 8-0 record (4-
0 in Empire 8 Conference play), is in action next on Saturday, Oct. 2, at 1 p.m. at conference rival Nazareth.


